
Transcript - How can firms stay informed about Brexit? 

Executive Director of International, Nausicaa Delfas 

Firms should regularly visit the FCA website for updates on Brexit. Our 
Brexit pages contain extensive information for UK firms, EEA firms and 
consumers across all sectors.  It also contains information about the steps 
firms need to take before exit and after. If you'd like further information 
in addition to our website pages you can call our Brexit phone line. 




